Monday 6th November

So far doing the hands-on exercises has been fine, but I do find that I struggle if I try and write the code on my own.  I took out two books from the library last week and I had a look at the module resources article on writing VBA.
I have taken off the 8,9,15,16,17 of November to work on the FMA, I will have a conversation with FK as soon as I have brainstormed some ideas for myself.

